
‘TROLLS’ Big Screen Cinema 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school Christmas Event 
 

 
 
 

in School on Monday 19th December (afternoon) 
 

11th November 2016 
Dear Parents,  
 

 “Poppy, the optimistic leader of the trolls, and Branch, her polar 
opposite, embark on an adventure that takes them far beyond the only 
world they've ever known.” 
 

All classes will be watching this special film this Christmas, only recently released in 
cinemas, which I’m sure will make a fabulous treat for our end of term celebrations.  We are asking 
for a small contribution of £3.00 towards costs, which will also include a choc ice!  If you do not 
wish your child to have a choc ice please inform the school office. 
 
Please return the permission slip along with your contribution by 9th December. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
B. Haigh  
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘TROLLS” Big Screen Cinema  
in school on Monday 19th December (afternoon) 

 
I give permission for ___________________________________ in class _________ 
to participate in this school activity. 
 
I enclose £3.00 contribution. 
 
Signed ___________________________________ 


